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Dear family, 

 

We've partnered with the Asian Roundtable of Colorado to help promote the 2020 Census.  

 

They are providing us some funding to distribute the census information and help with any questions or 

support you may need in filling it out.  

 

Below is the link to the Census.  

 

If you have already filled out the Census, you can of course disregard this email.  

 

If you fill out the census and are Asian, please let us know after you've filled it out.  

 

The church can receive some additional funding depending on how many people fill it out (no personal 

information is shared). 

 

Fill Out the Census (Takes 10 Minutes) 

 


